
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
NE 43rd St Improvements Project

JULY 2020

As soon as August 17th, construction will begin on 
the NE 43rd St Improvements Project. This project 
will prioritize people who walk, bike and take 
transit while still allowing those who drive to travel 
westbound on the corridor along NE 43rd St from 
15th Ave NE to University Way NE. Changes from 
this project will include full roadway reconstruction 
with wider sidewalks, new bike lanes, channelization 
changes and more. Construction is expected to begin 
on the north side of 43rd, working from east to west.  
The entire project is anticipated to be completed in 
Spring 2021. 

Construction impacts will include:
•	 Typical work hours between 7 AM and 5 PM 

Monday through Friday
•	 Occasional weekend work may be required
•	 Local access only on your street
•	 Detours for intersection closures
•	 Temporary parking restrictions
•	 Temporary pedestrian and bike detours around 

the work zone and staging area
•	 Temporary driveway restrictions. We’ll notify 

you individually if you’ll be impacted.
•	 Access to businesses and homes will be 

maintained at all times
•	 Typical construction noise, dust, and vibrations

To receive construction updates, please sign up for 
our listserv through our project website: www.seattle.
gov/transportation/43rdImprovements

PROJECT INFORMATION AND CONTACT
Christa Dumpys, Communications Lead
(206) 256-5458 | 43rdImprovements@seattle.gov
www.seattle.gov/transportation/43rdImprovements

University Way NE to Brooklyn Ave NE 
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Transit only one-way westbound curbless design for 
University Way NE to Brooklyn Ave NE looking west


